
UNITED STATES
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Docket No. 03033256 License No. 47-25265-01
Control No. 135738

Richard Ferend, Ph.D.
President
Salem International University
223 West Main Street
P.O. Box 500
Salem, WV 26426-0500

SUBJECT: SALEM INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY, REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL
INFORMATION CONCERNING APPLICATION FOR AMENDMENT TO
LICENSE, CONTROL NO. 135738

Dear Dr. Ferend:

This is in reference to your letter dated September 27, 2004 requesting to amend Nuclear
Regulatory Commission License No. 47-25265-01.  In order to continue our review, we need
the following additional information:

In your application, you identify Loren Bertocci, Ph.D. as your prospective Radiation Safety
Officer.  

1. Please describe this individual's formal training in the following areas:

a. principles and practices of radiation protection;

b. radioactivity measurements standardization and monitoring techniques and
instruments;

c. mathematics and calculations basic to the use and measurement of radioactivity;
and

d. biological effects of radiation.

In addition, describe the specific isotopes the individual has handled, the maximum
quantities of materials handled, where the experience was gained, the duration of the
experience and the type of use, or:  

2. If the uses on the University of Texas license are essentially similar to the uses on this
license, you may submit a copy of the University of Texas license or the license number
for our review.
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In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390, a copy of this letter will be placed in the NRC Public
Document Room and will be accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-
rm.html.  

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information.  Please reply to my attention at the
Region I Office and refer to Mail Control No. 135738.  If you have any technical questions
regarding this deficiency letter, please call me at (610) 337-6936.

If we do not receive a reply from you within 30 calendar days from the date of this letter, we
shall assume that you do not wish to pursue your application.

Sincerely,

Original signed by David B. Everhart

David B. Everhart
Health Physicist
Commercial and R&D Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Enclosure:
10 CFR Parts 19, 20, and 30

cc:
Gibben Roy, Ph.D., Radiation Safety Officer
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